
Timber Kiddies Preschool 
2023-2024 

Handbook Acknowledgment 

 
I/We acknowledge that I/we have received a copy of the 2023-2024 Student Handbook of Policy and 
Procedures and I/we have read and fully understand and support the Handbook. 

 

I/We understand that Timber Kiddies Preschool has a strong interest in the development of its children and that 
maintaining the school rules and standard for conduct and attire is considered part of the development. 

 

I/We understand that I/we am/are expected to fully support all school rules and polices while my/our child is 
attending Timber Kiddies even if I have difference of opinion regarding the rules and standards. 

  

I/We understand I/we am/are expected to always maintain a respectful relationship with my/our child’s staff 
administrators so that problems or concerns can be resolved to best support my/our child’s learning. 

 

I/We understand that compliance with the rules and policies in the Handbook are requirement for the 
continued enrollment and that my/our child’s failure to follow the rules and policies may result in disciplinary 
action, up to and including release from Timber Kiddies Preschool. 

 

 

___________________________________________         

Student’s Name 

___________________________________________     ________________________________         

Parent/Legal Guardian’s Name                          Date 

 

___________________________________________     ________________________________         

Parent/Legal Guardian’s Name                          Date 
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